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The future’s breathing down the neck of the past. Ezra Furman 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to a new school year!  We hope that you had a fabulous, sunny summer ☺  Children 

are involved in Surf Safe Days; Adventure Days and school visits almost straight away this term – 

more details are below.  You will also find below a reminder about the Marazion Class Teams for 

2022-23. Many of the children are already celebrating birthdays. Just a reminder that if you would 

like to bring something into school to mark the occasion, please can this be a plant to grow in our 

outdoor area or a book for the classroom bookshelf as an alternative to cakes and sweets. Thank you 

very much. 

 

2022-23 Marazion Class Teams 

Year R/1: Bristol Bus Class Team: Abbie Stedmon; Lisa Frawley and Hannah Ladd 

Year 1/2: Notting Hill Class Team: Paula Hall and Michaela Pender 

Year 3/4: Invictus Class Team: Laura Holmes; Kayleigh Rescorla-Hill; Chloe Flack; Noah Tanner 

Year 5: Clement’s Inn Class Team: Athena Brock; Carolyn Goss 

Year 6: Stonewall Class Team: Lewis Groom; Tanya Tredinnick 

The names of the classes are all linked to the civil rights movement, as part of our ‘Year of Equality 

and Pride’ 2022-23. 

 

Surf Safe Days 

Both Stonewall (Year 6) and Clement’s Inn (Year 5) are now having their Surf Safe Day TOMORROW 

Friday 9th September. Please ensure your child comes into school with a towel, swimwear (wetsuits 

will be provided) and a packed lunch and refillable drinks bottle.  The class teachers have emailed a 

kit list. Children are back to school for normal pick up at 3pm.  

 

2022 Adventure Days (AD) 

Stonewall and Clement’s Inn are having their AD together this year on Thursday 15th September. 

The cost of the AD is £15. Please note that there is a subsidy for pupil premium children. Children 

are spending Thursday on the beach and then camping overnight at Farm School. On Friday children 

are exploring Trebah Gardens and are back in school for a LATER pick up at 3.30pm. Full kit list, 

further information and consent forms will be sent out tomorrow, Friday 9th September. Consent 

forms need to be returned to school by Wednesday 14th September. 

 

Global Boarders Surf Club – from NEXT Tuesday 13th September 

Global Boarders are offering a KS2 after school Surf Club from next Tuesday 13th September.  This 

club will run from Marazion (Follyfield car park) each week where possible but, if the waves are flat 

or the tide is wrong, then it will be bodyboarding or surf lifesaving. The cost is £15-£20 per session 

depending on the size of the group.  Please contact Edna in the school office to sign your child up 

for the club and/or for further information. 
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Forest Fridays (FF) 

A reminder that children and staff wear comfortable ‘home clothes’ on Forest/Beach Fridays. Please 

note that these need to be old clothes that they don’t mind getting muddy and that cover up skin so 

that it is protected around the fire.  Children and adults must wear clothes that are suitable for 

outdoor learning. Up until half term, children are taking their learning outdoors with their own class.  

After October half term, children in Reception and KS1 will have FF together on Friday morning and 

children in KS2 will have their FF together in the afternoon. 

 

September 2022 Reception Home Visits 

We have had a wonderful time visiting our new reception pupils and getting to know all about them 

in their familiar environment. These will continue next week ☺ 

 

School Uniform Swap Shop 

Thank you to everyone that is using our School Uniform Swap Shop to reduce our environmental 

impact. Make sure you visit the shop at the start of term – there are lots of clothes to browse in a 

range of sizes. All uniform in the school entrance is FREE. You do not need to let anyone know what 

items you have taken, we just ask that you please leave the empty hangers on the rail. If you have 

any outgrown school uniform, PE kits, swimming kit or school shoes/trainers still in very good 

condition that you are happy to donate, please place them into the blue donation bucket in the shop. 

Thank you for the donations we have already received. Please keep popping in, as the shop is updated 

regularly.  We also hope to start adding hats; gloves, scarves and warm coats as the weather gets 

wetter and colder. 

 

In/Out of School 

School Car Park: Please note that the school car park should only be used by parents dropping off 

and collecting children from Marazion Oasis. Marazion staff are now again monitoring the school 

drive at the start and end of the school day to ensure the safety of parents and pupils. Pokemon 

Cards: A reminder that children can bring their Pokemon cards into school on Wednesdays.            

Miss Rainbow is running a ‘Pokemon Trade and Swap Shop’ from 12.30-1pm. Clement’s Inn Art       

Day: Children in Clement’s Inn are having an Art Day on Tuesday 13th September.  Please can             

children wear their own clothes that they do not mind getting messy on that day.  Thanks. 

 

PE and School Sport 

Fixtures and Events: There are no fixtures or events next week.  Autumn PE Days: Children come 

to school in PE kits (not the usual school uniform) on the days they have Games Afternoons/PE 

sessions.  PE Days for each class are: Bristol Bus (Year R/1): Thursday; Notting Hill (Year 1/2): 

Monday and Thursday; Invictus (Year 3/4): Tuesday and Thursday; Clement’s Inn (Year 5): Monday 

and Wednesday; Stonewall (Year 6): Monday and Wednesday. Swimming Sessions: Year 6 swimming 

sessions on Wednesdays start next Wednesday 14th September.  There is a LATER pick up @ 3.45pm 

for these children.  Pupils need swimming kit (black costume or trunks – not board shorts) and goggles 

(if you have them) as well as a £1 contribution towards the cost of the sessions. School provides 

swimming caps. Thanks. Gym Sessions: Gym sessions at Penzance Gym start after half term. Optional 

PE Homework: Football came home!  For September PE homework, we would like you to create a 

thank you card/message to the Lionesses for ending 56 years of hurt! 

 

Stars of the Week 

Our Stars of the Week will start again next week. 

 

Certificate Awards  

No merits at the moment but watch this space. 
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Good Manners @ Lunch Time and Breakfast Club 

We celebrate with children who have displayed fantastic manners at Lunchtime and during Breakfast 

Club as part of our Monday morning assembly. This week congratulations to Lowen (Breakfast Club) 

Josh J, George, Orla and Nyla (Lunchtime). 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Happy Birthday 

Happy Belated Birthday wishes to Hope, Simi, Archie, Bella, Zach, Rory, Maya and Destiny who 

all celebrated their birthday during the summer holidays and Happy Birthday to Shiloh and Alice 

who celebrated their birthday this week. Many Happy Returns to you all ☺ 

 

Dates for the Diary w/c 12th September 

Tuesday 13th September: Clement’s Inn Art Day; Global Boarders Surf Club starts 

Wednesday 14th September: Year 6 swimming session, pm - LATER pick up @ 3.45pm 

Thursday 15th September to Friday 16th September: Stonewall and Clement’s Inn Adventure Day 

- LATER pick up on 16th September @ 3.30pm  

 

 


